
 

  

 

PARKS & TRAILS ALERT 
 

 
July 19, 2025 

      
Trans Canada Trail – Temporary Section Closure 

 
The section of the Trans Canada Trail between markers 120 and 121 near Timberlands Lake, in Electoral 
Area A is temporarily closed. The Regional District of Nanaimo is currently communicating with the 
landowner to assess the situation and determine next steps. 

 
 
 
For general information on RDN parks, visit rdn.bc.ca/parks-services. To report a safety concern in an RDN 
park, complete the online form at rdn.bc.ca/parks-safety-concern-form.  
 
For more information, please contact: 
 Parks Services  
 Regional District of Nanaimo 
  1-888-828-2069 
  rdnparks@rdn.bc.ca 

https://www.rdn.bc.ca/parks-services
https://www.rdn.bc.ca/parks-safety-concern-form
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